

Marion Street PTA

100 Marion Street, Lynbrook, NY 11563



2025/2026 School Year

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to Marion Street Elementary School! We are excited you are a part of our Marion Street Family and look forward to a wonderful school year. Our PTA is proud to offer many programs to enhance your child's experience at Marion Street!

How You Can Stay Connected

Our PTA newsletter *The Week Ahead* is emailed directly to PTA members on Saturday mornings. It contains information for the upcoming week, including flyers and reminders. If you would like to be placed on our mailing list, please scan the QR code or visit https://www.tinyurl.com/joinmspta to join the PTA. Please note, for insurance purposes, you must be a paid member to volunteer for any event or program.



- Follow us on Facebook: We have two pages. The "Marion Street PTA" is a public page where we
 post information about events and deadlines. The "Friends of Marion Street" page is a private
 page where you can post questions and interact with other members.
- Follow us on Instagram: We post information and reminders @marionstreetpta.
- Visit our website: http://www.marionstreetpta.com.
- Review our monthly printed calendar. Each month, we send home a calendar with PTA activities and other school/district events of interest to our families.

How You Can Volunteer

There are many opportunities to get involved this year. If you are interested in volunteering, please email marionstreetpta@gmail.com and someone will get back to you with the opportunities that are available for the remainder of the year. We have volunteer opportunities for parents on a variety of work schedules.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at the email below. We hope everyone has a great school year!

Sincerely,
Judy Andon & Shana Conza
2025/26 Marion Street PTA Co-Presidents
marionstreetpta@gmail.com